
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Proposed Apartment on Wallace Road
1 message

kellystooks@comcast.net <kellystooks@comcast.net> Wed, Feb 11, 2015 at 5:28 PM
Reply-To: kellystooks@comcast.net
To: commission@knoxmpc.org

To Whom it may concern:

Please be aware that we are against the proposed apartment complex. Wallace Road is 
heavily traveled now due to being a "cut-through" for Nubbin Ridge Road and Northshore 
Drive. If you place additional traffic on this road, it may very well become hazardous to 
the current residents. Many people currently speed on this short road and adding more 
traffic will not help this already dangerous situation.

My husband and I currently own 3 pieces of property on Wallace Road and 1 of the 
residences was designed to back out of the driveway; but that is so dangerous that we 
have to attempt to turn around in an area that isn't actually part of the driveway, so that 
we may pull onto Wallace rather than back out.

Thank you for your time,

Kelly and Rocky Stooksbury
1114 Wallace Road
(865) 531-4098

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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